
As part of our new topic on The Postal
Services, we are carrying out an

experiment to find out how long it takes
mail to arrive from other parts of the

country or even the world. If you know of
anyone who lives in another country or

another part of the UK who would be
willing to send P4 a letter we would be

very grateful. If you could please contact
Mrs MacInnes by email with the name and

email address of your contact we can
provide them with further information on

how they can help.

Thank you in advance.
 Mrs MacInnes and P4.

danielle.macinnes@eastayrshire.org.uk

P4 needs your
help!


